
Central Lake Public Schools  
Fall Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 

Thursday, October 24th: 1:00-4:00 & 5:00-7:30 
 

How to Schedule Conferences 
Please go to the following web address: 
https://ptcfast.com/schools/Central_Lake_Public_Schools  

• Complete the registration form and check your email for a link. 
• Select the date and time. 
• Write the students name, parent phone number and parent email address. 
• If the teacher is not available at the time requested, please contact them directly for 

a time outside of conferences to meet. 
• Complete the registration and you can login at any time to modify your times. 
• For further instructions, see the backside of this paper. 

Reminders 
• All Conferences are in person 
• Conferences are fifteen minutes each. 
• Thursday, October 24th is half day 
• Middle/High School: 11:25 AM 
• Elementary: 11:30 AM 
• NO School October 25th and November 1st 

Questions or Concerns: 
• K-5: Brooke Wilks, 231-544-3141 ext. 54300, bwilks@centrallake.org  
• 6-12: Robyn Hibbard, 231-544-3141 ext 54200, rhibbard@centrallake.org  

 
We look forward to speaking with you at Parent-Teacher Conferences! 
 
Respectfully, 
Dr. Ryan Cunningham 
Superintendent and K-5 Principal  
runningham@centrallake.org  
 
Larry Rager 
6-12 Principal 
Irager@centrallake.org  
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